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	Bryn St Peter’s C.E. Primary School 

	
	Downall Green Road, Ashton-in-Makerfield, Wigan WN4 0DL
Tel: (01942) 204041
Email: enquiries@admin.ashtonsaintpeters.wigan.sch.uk
Headteacher:  Mrs Julie Alcock




May 2025

Dear Applicant
The Governors and I thank you for the interest you have shown in Bryn St Peter’s CE Primary School and the key position of Headteacher.  We believe this is an exciting opportunity and that the successful applicant will be joining a happy and welcoming school.  We are a school with a strong Christian ethos and one in which everything is underpinned by strong Christian values.
We are seeking an inspirational leader with the drive to deliver outstanding leadership and management within the school.  The successful applicant must be committed to the ongoing development of a diverse and challenging curriculum for all our children.
The person appointed will need to satisfy the Governors’ desire to appoint an enthusiastic, passionate and professional individual with outstanding leadership qualities, capable of building on an excellent foundation laid by our retiring Headteacher, our leadership team and our dedicated staff.  A leader with the desire to deliver the best that we can for our young people.
Here at Bryn St Peter’s CE Primary School the safety and wellbeing of both children and staff is paramount and we are proud that our one form entry school provides a nurturing environment where all can flourish.
The person specification provides a more comprehensive list of the qualities we are looking for; someone who can build on what is currently good and ensure continued improvement in what is a very happy and successful school.
I would encourage you to visit our school to see the pupils and staff at work prior to your application.  Appointments can be arranged by contacting the school on the above number.
I look forward to hearing from you and receiving your application.
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Mike Walker
Chair of Governors
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